
The Meadows Library

Classes take it in turns to visit our 

local library- if you would like to 

support with this trip, please 

speak to the class teacher- we 

are always grateful for help!

Its vital that all children have an 

opportunity to read aloud, if

you have some time to listen to 

readers, please speak to the 

class teacher. 

Everyone a leader, 

everyone a learner!

Congratulations to our pupils 

who applied for and gained a 

leadership role within the 

school! We know have digital

leaders, sports leaders, school

council of food and many

more roles- more information

about these roles will be shared

in future monthly newsletters.

Mothers’ Day 

Afternoon Tea.

The event will be held on 

either Thursday 16th March 

for EYFS/KS1 

Or Friday 17th March for Key 

Stage 2, at 1:45 until 2:45pm.

Please register your interest 

and payment before 

Monday 13th March to the 

school office

A message from Miss 
Froggatt

We have had a lot of 

excitement already this 

term, including a 

visioning meeting with 

pupils, staff and 

parents, a World Book 

Day, Number Day and 

special visitors including 

an MP!

Pupils across the school 

have been working 

hard and are being 

kind, I’ve been very 

impressed with y3/4’s 

geography learning 

where they have learnt 

how rivers work and 

what the water cycle is, 

in y1/2 pupils have 

been helping each 

other to bake delicious 

bread- they’ve been 

asking great questions 

about making marks on 

the bread (scoring) and 

why they need yeast. 

Y5/6 are preparing for 

their SATs but have also 

made delicious Chili Sin

Carne as part of their DT

learning. EYFS have 

enjoyed ‘The Snail and 

the Whale’- a favourite

book amongst the 

children!

March 2023

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

7th March- Y5 trip to Nottingham Playhouse

8th March- Councillor Mellen visiting school

9th March- Bikeability starts for Y5 cyclists

13th March- All dance teams competing at the Albert Hall- Good Luck

15th March- Pankhurst Library visit

16th March- Y2 University of Nottingham Detectives

17th March Mothers Day afternoon Tea

21st March- Storyteller in the park- Nursery

22nd March- Rock choir visit

24th March Year 2 trip to Nottingham University (am only)

30th March- Reception walk to church to celebrate Easter. 

Every Thursday-Robots and coding Parent Course- speak to Mrs Whistler if you’re interested. 

WE NEED YOU!

We are looking for volunteers to help in school. Would you enjoy listening to children read? 
Would you love to go on a school trip (we pay for you)? Do you do an interesting job that 

you can tell the children about? Do you love gardening? Interested in Governance? Please 
let us know, we would love for you to be involved! 


